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A NEW CHURCH 

 

Liberal Christianity on Prospect Heights 

The Prospect Heights Universalist Mission having in the first month of its 
existence outgrown the rooms it has occupied, will to-morrow evening take 

possession of new quarters in Greenwood Hall, 431 Fifth avenue, near Ninth 

street.  A sermon will be preached by the pastor of the Mission, Rev. James 
Taylor; subject, “The Gift of God.”  All friends of the cause are expected to 

be present at these dedication services.  As soon as practicable the Fifth 
Universalist Society of Brooklyn will be legally organized from the material of 

the present Mission, and a Sunday school will be started.  A general 
invitation is extended to liberal Christians in that section of the city to 

identify themselves with this movement. 
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